
The City of Guntersville will be closed on Monday, January 15th in honor of 

the MLK Day of Service. Recycling service will be one day late. Residents 

with regular Monday recycling service will be on Tuesday (includes 

garbage and recycling for Gunter's Landing) and residents with regular 

Tuesday recycling service will be on Wednesday. 
 


